INDUSTRIAL COLLEGE OF THE ARMED FORCES

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20315

2 8 FEB 1967

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Drive
Yakima, Washington 98902

Dear Click:

Having arrived back home in Washington, I want to take a
bit of time out to thank you for everything you did to make my
visit in Yakima so enjoyable.

The trips around the area were most interesting, particularly
meeting the Yakima Indians, and your kind hospitality was much
appreciated. I'm sorry I didn't get to see the Indian dances, but
there may be another opportunity some time. Thanks especially

for the little arrowhead and for the photographs and reading
material you provided me.

If you ever happen to come this way, I would like to have
the opportunity to repay some of your hospitality.

With all best wishes.
Sincerely,

ek

ARTHUR JOHNSON
Captain, U
Chief, Gray Team




